
June 2, 2022 

Dear Fellow Shareholder: 

Welcome to our first quarterly shareholder letter for 2022.  We are excited to be able to bring 
you information about your company.  Our goal is to send quarterly “newsletters” to keep our 
shareholders up to date on what is happening with the company and Citizens National Bank.  First we 
want to thank all the shareholders that attended our annual meeting of shareholders in April.  For those 
of you that could not attend we have posted the video recording from the meeting on the website and 
encourage you to take time to watch the meeting.  We are always proud to welcome them to this 
important meeting and we are planning for more to attend next year.  Please mark your calendar for 
April 20, 2023 and make plans to attend. 

We also want to direct your attention to www.citizensnb.com/investor-relations/ where we 
have recently posted an e-version of our 2021 Annual report as well as summary information on the 
Bank’s first quarter financial performance for 2022.  Our first quarter has been very brisk and we 
continue to be excited about NOLA and now the North Shore. 

With regard to stock trades activity on banclist.com has been brisk as well.  Sales activity of our 
stock has increased significantly this year and the latest transactions have been at the highest prices of 
the year. We currently have 2 buy listings on the site and 1 sell listing with the highest buy offer at 
$24.25 and the lowest sell offer at $24.00.  If you have any interest in subscribing to the Banclist service.  
Please contact our Director of Shareholder Relations Tommy Boggs via email tboggs@citizensnb.com or 
telephone 318-213-1483.  

Finally, as always we appreciate your support as a shareholder and your business as a bank 
customer.  If there is ANYTHING we can do to help you, your family or your associates with you banking, 
investing or mortgage needs; please let us know.  We are thrilled to be able to assist you and honored 
when you refer someone to CNB. 

Jason D. Smith  
President 
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